
  

 

Private & Confidential 
 
12th July 2023 
 
Deputy Brendan Griffin TD, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare St, Dublin 2 
 
PQ: 31263/23 
 
Dear Deputy Griffin, 
 
PQ Question: To ask the Minister for Health the number of doctors who have resigned from positions at UHK 
in 2022 and to date in 2023; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Brendan Griffin 
 

2022 NCHD’s resigned - 11 Family reason or 
returning home 

2022 Consultant resigned - 1 Family reason 

2023 to date 0 N/A 

 
 
I trust this response is to your satisfaction; should you have any further queries however, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 _____________________ 
 Mary Fitzgerald  
 General Manager  
 University Hospital Kerry 


